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Dear Sir David Attenborough, 
                                               I am writing to tell you about what we have been doing over the last couple of weeks. Key stage 2, have been doing the John Muir award and have been going down to the beach every friday to walk up to the John Muir award. When we go down to the beach we discover the dunes, rock pooling and the little huts but you have to walk from our school to the beach and it only takes 15 minutes to get down and 20 minutes back up.

We are a beach school which means we always go down to the beach every friday. This half term has been a special  half term because we have been trying to keep this planet clean by doing the litter picking. We walked from embleton to low newton and back. Key stage 2 has found lots of different types of seaweed also been doing the big seaweed search helping the natural history museum. The types of seaweed we found were bladder rack, channelled rack and gut rackl and also more.

We also did the seed dispersal, it is where you have a piece of cardboard longways and go around collecting seeds from wheat, pepper pots, flowers, blackberry seeds and lots more.

The best part was the bird migration, where we learnt about different types of birds and how they fly from different countries and back.

You are doing very well helping our environment.

Lauren

P.S. I would love you to come for a beach day with us.
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